
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

TO:  Jacob Ritzenthaler, Regulatory Policy Advocate 

   

FROM: Tracey Chestnut, Bureau Chief, Child Care Policy and Technical Assistance  

  Ohio Department of Job and Family Services                                TLC 

 

RE:  Response to CSI Recommendations 

 

DATE:  July 26, 2021    

 

Thank you for your review and recommendation of rules 5101:2-12-01, 5101:2-12-02, 5101:2-12-03, 

5101:2-12-04, 5101:2-12-05, 5101:2-12-06, 5101:2-12-07, 5101:2-12-08, 5101:2-12-10, 5101:2-12-14, 

5101:2-12-15, 5101:2-12-22 and 5101:2-12-25 on July 23, 2021. Based on your approval of the draft 

rules, the Office of Family Assistance is proceeding with the formal filing with the Joint Committee on 

Agency Rule Review (JCARR). 

 

 

cc: Sean McCullough, Director of the Common Sense Initiative Office 
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